
Dear Senators, 

  

This email is to show full support for the Tax Laws Amendment (Public Benefit Test) Bill 2010. I 

would sincerely love this Bill to pass unchanged. 

  

The money saved can be used for funding schools and hospitals and other worthwhile causes, 

benefiting all Australians. 

  

I am incensed that the Australian Tax Office has given religious organisations  tax free status. In my 

humble opinion no religion should benefit from public money.   

 

The term "public benefit" is clear and, with common sense, easily applied. Any organisation that 

doesn't provide the bulk its services freely and openly to those who do not donate to it is not a 

charity and, accordingly, should not receive tax-free status. 

  

For the sake of all Australians, I urge you to support this important Bill. 

 

Regards, 

Alan Low 


